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Dear Ms. Poutiainen, 

Thank you very much for your letter dated 11 January which has reached 
me after an absence abroad, l am sorry to learn that you had so much 
difficulty obtaining my book Conspiracy but am able to tell you that plans 
are now afoot to publish the book again in London. In a few months time 
you might wish to write to my publishers; Victor Gollancz Limited, 
14, Henrietta Street, London, WC2E 8QJ, England. Mark the letter for 
the attention of Liz Knight and I am sure that she will make certain that 
you receive a copy of the new edition. 

I cannot help you with addresses for Alan Weberman and Peter Scott. 
However, you will obtain these, and perhaps even more information, if you 
write to Paul Hoch, 1525 Acton Street, Berkeley, California 94702, U.S.A. 
Paul, of course, is a friend of mine and produces an excellent newsletter 
on the assassination case every couple of months. 

As for Mr. Weisberg, he is an eccentric gentleman. In fact, he did not 
wish to cooperate at the time I was writing my book and certainly I did 
not send an assistant to see him. l hasten to say that while he is indeed 
eccentric, he is also a brilliant and dedicated man. 

I am sure you will find Gary Shaw and Penn Jones through Paul Hoch whom 
I now see you in fact mention in your letter. There has indeed been no 
further statement from the Justice Department. Once again, Hoch is your 
best source in this area. 

wonder whether you have seen my recent book on Marilyn Monroe, Goddess, 
which adds a good deal more to our knowledge about the Kennedy brothers. 
I believe the book has now been published in. Sweden and it is certainly avail-
able from my publishers in London. 

Yours sincerely, 

ANTHONY SUMMERS 


